RULES AND REGULATIONS
MINUTES OF 8/11/16

ATTENDEES:
Steve Farron — Liaison
Bob Schwartz — Chairman
Bonnie Greenstein
Alton Kinsey
Donald Klein
Jack Moss
Roger Wood
OLD BUSINESS
We discussed the issue of having motor vehicles registered. Nothing has been implemented, even though the Board of
Trustees has approved this. We are hopeful that this will help alleviate the ongoing problems of speeding and
noncompliance with stop-signs.

We discussed the fact that the Board approves our minutes but doesn’t react to our suggestions in a timely fashion.

We discussed getting a machine that will show the speed a car is going. We would like Stephanie to look into the
possibility of getting one. Steve will explore the possibility of renting such a machine.

The problems still exist at the pool: saving and moving chairs, eating and not having someone at the entrance at all
times. Someone should be designated to be in charge. Cody is the liaison.

NEW BUSINESS

There was a suggestion that all pubic areas of the clubhouse, where games are being played, should be cell phone free,
and signs should be erected stating that. A vote was taken and was 5 to 1 in favor of implementing the signs.

Pickle Ball was discussed. It was decided that prime time is 7:30AM to 10:30AM. Non-residents will not be allowed on
the courts during those hours. A total of 8 outside guests will be allowed after prime time. However, residents will
always have first play priority. Usage will be according to a schedule.

Applications to join or remain a member of the Rules and Regulations Committee are available and must be filed by
8/27. Rules and Regulations is one of the most important committees and it is hopeful that all members will continue to
serve and be able to improve the quality of rules at Regency.

Our next meeting will be in September.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Greenstein



